STATE OF WASHINGTON
WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250  Olympia, Washington 98504-7250
(360) 664-1160 * TTY (360) 586-8203

November 26, 2008

Robert Brueggeman, P.E.
Spokane County

1026 W. Broadway Ave.
Spokane, WA 99201-2002

RE: TR-081974 Grade Crossing Protective Fund Application
Dear Mr. Brueggeman:

On October 28, 2008, Spokane County filed a Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF)
application with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (commission). The
commission assigned docket number TR-081974 to this application. Spokane County requests
$17,109 to upgrade the existing incandescent lights to LEDs at the Espanola Road crossing in
‘Spokane county.

The commission does not have available funding at this time to consider additional GCPF
applications. Your GCPF application will be kept on file at the commission and evaluated when
' addltlonal funding is available.

If you have any further questions, please contact Kathy Hunter at (360) 664-1257 or at
khunter@utc wa.gov.

Sincerely,
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David W. Danner
Executive Director and Secretary




